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HARRY GWALA DISTRICT MUNICIPALITY SAYS NO TO FRAUD AND CORRUPTION.  
 
 
The Harry Gwala District Municipality firmly commits itself to applying a ‘zero 
tolerance’ to fraud and corruption.  
That was the message from the Municipality Manager, Mrs Nomnandi Dlamini, 
during the fraud and corruption campaign held at the Harry Gwala District 
Municipality offices today.  
“So when we speak and creating an awareness on this critical matter we want all our 
employees to know that there is zero tolerance on fraud and corruption. We can 
never tolerate it in our institution. It is cancellous, it eat up the resources of the 
municipality that are aimed at providing services to our communities. So we want to 
ensure that all our employees are vigilant and aware of fraud and corruption so they 
can resist any form of fraud and corruption," said Mrs Dlamini.  
This initiative was part of the International Fraud Awareness week (November 14-20 
2021), which raises awareness about the impact of fraud upon our society.  
Miss Zama Lugongolo, Senior Manager: Risk Management, who headed the 
campaign said it was necessary that everyone was aware of what is fraud and 
corruption.  
“We do not want a situation where people say there are not aware that there were 
committing fraud and corruption. There is a number where any suspected fraudulent 
activities can be reported: National Anti-fraud and corruption hotline-0800 701 701,” 
said Lugongolo.  
 
 
 
ISSUED BY COMMUNICATIONS UNIT HARRY GWALA.  
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